
Take notice that a public hearing to discuss the proposed changes in sewer service area designation for 
Middlesex County, is scheduled and has been noticed for June 5, 2013, in the Freeholders' Public Meeting 
Room, 1st Floor, of the Middlesex County Administration Building located at John F. Kennedy Square, 
75 Bayard Street, New Brunswick, New Jersey from 5:30 P.M. to 8:30 P.M. This proposal is only for the 
Future Wastewater Service Area map (FWSA) for that portion of Middlesex County within the Lower 
Raritan/Middlesex County Water Quality Management Planning area with the exception of Monroe 
Township for which a public hearing will be held at a future date to be determined.   
 


